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In English our focus will continue to be based on the picture book Gorilla written by Anthony Browne. 
We will carry out various activities based on this book, using the pictures as stimulus for our work. 
We will compare two pictures from the book and discuss the similarities and differences. We will also 
be writing an alternative story where Hannah and Gorilla go on another adventure. We will be finding 
out about the author Anthony Browne. 

In Maths we will be using base ten to explore place value. We will be partitioning numbers to 100 
and writing numbers as words. 

In Art we will be creating patterns using different natural objects. So, don’t forget to bring in 
anything interesting you have collected in a small, named bag.  

In P.E. we will be continuing our multi-skills – throwing and catching work and gymnastics. 

In Geography we will be continuing to learn about the continents of our world. 

In Science we will be learning about how to identify living things. We will be learning about the 
differences between living and non-living. 

In Music we will be learning our songs for the Harvest festival. 

In Computing we will continue with our coding work, and will be discussing key vocabulary used in 
coding. 

In R.E. we will be continuing to learn about the story of Jonah and will be reflecting on what it 
teaches us about God. 

Notices 

This week the children will begin to learn the 10x table. 

This week your child will have spellings to learn for a test on Wednesday. The spellings can be 
found on the sheet sent home in the homework folder. They are Term 1a week 2.  

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact either of us.   

Many thanks. 

Mrs S. Chadburn, Miss C. Bennison & Mrs S. Pitwell 
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